
  

  

            

          

           

         

       

     
     

      
          

    

Dear CSUSM community, 

You are invited to view a video message from President Neufeldt, which includes an 

update and expresses gratitude for the resilience, ingenuity and spirit of students, faculty 

and staff. Visit the CSUSM as One website for access to ongoing resources and services 

during this time. In addition, a new Budget Communications website has launched which 

brings together comprehensive information and updates about the CSUSM budget. 
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